
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time  July 4, 2021 
 

  
  “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 

                                                   

 

                                        Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

St. Augustine 
R. C. Church 

 

225th 
ANNIVERSARY 

Philadelphia 

1796 2021 

 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 



 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 4, 2021 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Monday, July 5, 2021 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 
8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 

854 1235 0301   150408 
 

Wednesday, July 7, 2021 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Thursday, July 8, 2021 

7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 
832 4986 0935   025786  

 
 Friday, July 9, 2021 

5:30 PM  Bogert-Ciorletti Rehearsal 
 

Saturday, July 10, 2021 
3:00 PM  Bogert-Ciorletti Wedding 

                 
Sunday, July 4, 2021 
INDEPENDENCE DAY 

  9:00 AM       † Anne Manning 
11:00 AM       † Christopher Mermer  
  7:00 PM       † Lourdes Antonio    
                        

Monday, July 5, 2021 
10:00 AM       † Silverio Alas     
 

Tuesday, July 6, 2021 
12:05 PM        † Hugh Curran, Sr.    
                                                                                              

    Wednesday, July 7, 2021 
12:05 PM        † Catalina Lim Yang 
                                                   

 Thursday, July 8, 2021 
12:05 PM           The Parish Community 
                           
                                                                                                                                                               
               Friday, July 9, 2021 
12:05 PM        † Margaret Curran 
                                                                                                 

Saturday, July 10, 2021                                                  
- - - - - - - - - - 

 

† = Deceased 

210 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

 
 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:210 Percentage: 105.5286% 
Amount Pledged: $791,464.50 
Pledges Received: $722,719.02 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $733,156.73 

Sacrificial Giving 
June 27, 2021 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 23 
Amount in Envelopes: $930.00 
Average $/Envelope: $40.43 

Electronic Giving: 42 
Amount Electronic: $1,178.00 
Average $/Electronic: $28.05 

Loose Money: $372.00 
Total Collection: $2,480.00 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2021 
Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the 
SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday, August 
15th. The Most Rev. Nelson J. Pérez,    
Archbishop of Philadelphia will be the      
Principal Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 

AM followed by a procession of the image of Santo Niño through 
the streets of Old City Philadelphia followed by a light lunch.          

All are welcome to attend!   
 

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can 
contact any of the following coordinators: Elgene Morales, 267-307
-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or 
Agnes Amora 215- 289-7355. 
 

  Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and 
bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items 
off any Sunday before August 8, 2021. 

 

In celebration of Independence 
Day,  Daily Mass on Monday, 
July 5th will be celebrated at 

10:00 AM only. 

St John the Baptist in Manayunk is 
seeking a new Facilities Maintenance 
Lead. Position is full time, responsible 
for    custodial care, cleaning and mainte-
nance of all parish buildings including 
two churches, two cemeteries, administrative buildings, 
school buildings, parish hall/gymnasiums and parish 
grounds; site evaluations, repairs and overseeing contrac-
tors. Two years’ experience required.  
 
sjbphila@stjohnmanayunk.org for  more  information. 

St. Francis Xavier Catholic School has a sixth or seventh 
grade teaching position open for the 2021-2022 school year.  
This is a full-time position and any applicant must be a     
practicing Catholic, hold a Bachelor’s Degree, and have a 
Teaching Certificate or be in the process of obtaining one. 
 

St. Francis Xavier Catholic School has Technology and Art       
teaching positions open for the 2021-2022 school year.  They     
are part-time positions, and any applicant must be a practicing       
Catholic, hold a Bachelor’s Degree or an Associate’s Degree, or     
be in the process of obtaining one. 
 
For more information, please contact the principal, Dolores Butler 
at 215-763-6564. 

The Augustinian Volunteers are 
recent college graduates between 
the ages of 21-29 who feel called to 
spend a year in service to others 
while living in an intentional      
community. Volunteers serve with 
local community partners in social 
service, campus ministry, and    
education placements. By engaging 

in a way of life inspired by the Augustinian Friars, volun-
teers experience personal and spiritual development as 
they build relationships with fellow volunteers and those 
they serve. Applications are currently being accepted for 
the 2021-2022 volunteer year for our sites in Lawrence, 
MA, San Diego, CA, Ventura, CA and Chulucanas, Peru.  
 If interested,  www.augustinianvolunteers.org or contact 
us at: info@augustinianvolunteers.org 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 

As you read this, I will be on retreat at the Jesuit Retreat House in Wernersville, PA. It is what is called a 

“seven-day directed retreat.” It goes from this past Thursday until next Friday.  I will meet with a director 

once a day, talking about what is going on in my life and with his help discerning where the Lord’s      

presence is. Each day, depending on what we talked about, he will give me different scripture passages on 

which to reflect. The next day, I will meet with him and share the results of my reflections from the       

previous day and accordingly he will suggest another group of scripture passages on which to reflect. With 

the exception of meeting with him, the entire week is basically in silence. There will be others on retreat 

with whom we celebrate Mass and share meals, but in silence. 

 

Please remember me in your prayers this week as I reflect on the Lord’s presence in my life in the past, the 

present and the future. I will keep you in prayer as well. I will thank God for your encouragement and 

walking with me on this part of my journey, especially in the past two years. 

 

Since the Fourth of July is being celebrated on Monday, July 5th, Mass on Monday, as on all federal      

holidays, will be at 10:00 AM instead of 12:05 pm. 

 

As we do celebrate the Fourth of July, may we give thanks to God for our freedom, for those who          

sacrificed themselves that we can have freedom of religion. Our ancestors who wrote the Declaration of 

Independence had a spiritual vision. The word “God” is mentioned four times in the Declaration. They had 

the understanding that all people are created equal and that all people have a right to life and the pursuit of 

happiness. May we not take their vision and their values lightly. 

 

Have a great week and a wonderful 4th of July celebration. 

A word from Fr. Bill…... 

Fr. Bill 




